
 

 

10/8/2020  

Todd Slavin 
Central Purchasing Division 
200 East Main Street 
Lexington, KY 40507 
 

 
SUBJECT: Bid Number 92-2020, Non-Exclusive Telecommunications Franchise 
 
 

Dear Todd,  

This will serve as our Letter of Intent to participate in the above-referenced bid for a 

Telecommunications Franchise with Lexington-Fayette Urban County Government. The check 

for $500 for the Franchise Bid Fee has already been sent and confirmed receipt.  

We look forward to working with you. If you need any additional information please contact me 

at shannon.miller@centurylink.com or 720-888-6463.  

Thank you for your time.  

 
Sincerely yours, 
 

Shannon Miller 
 
Shannon Miller 
Network Infrastructure Services 
CenturyLink 
 
 
Level 3 Communications, LLC 
1025 Eldorado Blvd 
Broomfield, CO 80021 
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